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Florham Park Pool 

The latest updates  

 
 

Hi my name is Tammy Verderber, Recreation 

Director and I am very excited to introduce the 

Pool’s first Newsletter! 

The Newsletter will talk about upcoming events, 

improvements, share pictures and spotlight a 

lifeguard  

One of my goals is to add activities to the pool, make 

improvements to the interior and exterior of the pool 

and add to the snack shack. 

So far we have added weekend activities for the kids , 

splash contest, hula hoop, diving for pennies and 

boat races. 

We have added small items to the snack shack, 

granola bars, fruit cups, popcorn, capri sun & 

gatorade 

We hosted an open house with DJ Posh, floaties and 

pizza. We raffled off 2 free guest passes and a bucket 

of munchkins 

Everyone, including the lifeguards had a great time 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Who can make the biggest splash??  

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: Friday, July 25th  

 

 

Floatie & Chicken Fingers/Fries Night, Florham Park 

Pool Members Only 

 

$10.00 per order- Registration will be open shortly 

If you don’t want to order but plan on coming, please 

email me tverderber@fpboro.net   

 

 

Teen Night was held July 11th and we will have another 

night in August 

 

This weekend on Saturday will be who can hold your 

breath the longest under water and splash contest 

 

2 PM 
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Memorial Day Weekend! 

 

 

 
  

 

       Nicholas having fun at Family Night  

 
 

 

Staff Spotlight- Nicholas Gatsonis  

 
Nicholas has worked at the pool for 4 years 

 

Nicholas likes working at the pool because he really 

loves engaging with people everyday and giving back 

to the community that he has spent so much of his 

life in 

 

 

Favorite Food: Chicken Francese 

From: Florham Park 

Hobbies: Reading and plays the piano 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

LIGHTS………       

CAMERA……………. 

ACTION…………… 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WE LOOK 

FORWARD TO 

SEEING YOU AT 

THE POOL!!!! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

  

 

 



 

  

 



   

 

 

   

 


